
 

 
 

INVITATION  

To the parents & guardians of the current Sixth Class students 

To our Open / Enrolment Evening 

On Thursday, 23rd February 2023 

From 5:30pm to 8:00pm 

Schedule for the evening: 

5:30 pm – 8:00pm  Student led tours of the school to view our classrooms & facilities 

6pm & 7:00pm   Information sessions for parents / guardians from Principal /Deputy Principal 

The information sessions will provide an overview of the following : 

• Application process for 2023/’24 

• Curriculum outline 

• Pastoral supports for students 

• Extra-curricular programme 

We look forward to welcoming you to our school 

 


